DELTA WATERFOWL

SCAMMER ALERT!

It has come to our attention that some Expo exhibitors are being contacted by

email and telephone regarding the Delta Waterfowl Hotel Block for Oklahoma
City. Please disregard these notices.

You will receive NO solicitation from local hotels. Your contact information has
not been shared with anyone. The only contact you will receive is from Brad

Heidel or Kristen Heggenstaller regarding your participation in the 2025 Duck
Hunters Expo.

Don’t be a victim of scams! If it doesn’t sound right, it probably isn't.

The Host Hotel for the 2025 Duck Hunters Expo is the Sheraton Okla-
homa City Downtown Hotel. Click here to make your reservation today!

If you have questions, please call Brad Heidel at 651-403-1772 or email
bheidel@deltawaterfowl.org or Kristen Heggenstaller at 703-303-8877 or
email kheggenstaller@deltawaterfowl.org.

See you at The Duck Hunters Expo July 25-27!



